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You all remain in our thoughts as we all face this unprecedented crisis impacting even the 

most basic aspects of our personal and professional lives. While none of us has a crystal ball 

to help us chart out months or even weeks from now, we choose to remain hopeful for the 

future. With that in mind, Kalamazoo Speedway continues to plan its 71st consecutive 

season; however, we don’t know when the season will start or how many scheduling 

adjustments will ultimately need to be made. What is certain is that scheduled events for 

April (the two open practices and the season opener) will not be occurring as scheduled.  As 

the Federal and State mandates continue to unfold, we, like you, will plan accordingly.   

 

Please be good to one another.         

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
FAST FAMILY FUN FOR 71 YEARS 

 

 

 

 
  April 1, 2020

 

 

 UPDATE: 

APRIL SCHEDULE 



WE WILL SEE YOU AT THE RACES 


